
                                                                                       COMMITTEE TRANSMITTAL 

Orange County Transportation Authority 
550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

 
April 8, 2019 
 
 
To: Members of the Board of Directors 

    
From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 

Subject: Amendment to Agreement for Project Report/Environmental 
Document Services for the Interstate 5 Improvement Project from 
North of Interstate 405 to State Route 55 

Executive Committee Meeting of April 1, 2019 
 
Present: Chairman Shaw, Vice Chairman Jones, and Directors Bartlett, 

Davies, Do, Hennessey, and M. Murphy 
Absent: None 
 
 
Committee Vote 
 
This item was passed by the Members present. 
 
Director Do was not present to vote on this item. 
 
Committee Recommendation 
 
Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Amendment No. 3 
to Agreement No. C-3-1433 between the Orange County Transportation Authority 
and URS Corporation, dba URS Corporation Americas, in the amount of 
$250,000, and to extend the term of the agreement by 11 months from                
October 31, 2018 through September 30, 2019, to continue to provide consultant 
services for the development of a project report and environmental document for 
the Interstate 5 Improvement Project from north of Interstate 405 to                          
State Route 55. This will increase the maximum obligation of the agreement to a 
total contract value of $7,218,611. 

 


